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PROHIBITION OF BURNING OF REFUSE ON CAMPUS 

Management wishes to draw the attention of the University community to the 

unwholesome practice by certain residents who dispose of their garbage by burning. 

This act constitutes health and safety hazards.  Indeed, it was the vigilance of the 

Fire Service Unit of the Campus Security Service that recently averted a fire disaster 

arising from refuse burning. 

In this regard, Management reiterates its earlier decision that burning of refuse is 

prohibited. 

Residents are enjoined to make use of refuse disposal bins placed at strategic 

locations on campus for proper disposal of their refuse. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 
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